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The Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care has provided one-time funding to 
the Community Mental Health & Addictions (CMH&A) sector for the financial 
software, Microsoft Dynamics GP. Through the Community Care 
Information Management CMH&A Management Information Systems (CMH&A 
MIS) project, Health Service Providers (HSPs) across the sector have taken 
this opportunity to adopt the software. On adoption of the software, 
organizations receive a lifetime license, comprehensive hands-on training and 
implementation support 
 
The CMH&A MIS project is now nearing completion and Microsoft Dynamics 
GP will be available at no cost to the sector until March 31, 2010.  
 
HSPs that still plan to adopt the software need to sign a letter of commitment 
and submit it to the CMH&A MIS project before March 31, 2010. They will 
then have until September 30, 2010 to transition and “Go Live” with the 
software. The project team will be available to provide transition support until 
the end of September 2010.  
 
HSPs that have not yet decided whether to implement Microsoft Dynamics GP 
should speak to a member of the CMH&A MIS project team for additional 
information and to discuss their specific business needs.   
 
In addition, one last webinar will be held on March 9, 2010 from 10am-12pm 
(EST) to provide additional information and a short demonstration of the 
software. It will also provide an excellent opportunity for your outstanding 
questions to be answered. To register, please email the MIS Support Centre 
at miscmhanda@ontario.ca or call 416-314-7365 / 1-866-909-5600. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
Catherine Hogan, Senior Financial Solutions Delivery Lead,  
Management Information Systems (MIS) Project Implementations       
 
 
Jennifer Roynon, Project Control Officer, CMH&A MIS project 
 


